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School 2 Newsletter 

Dear parents, 
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parent teacher meetings were held last week. These were a great success taking in to account the technologies 

involved and the new way they were done to enable teachers and parents to meet. Well done to all involved – 

teachers and parents! 
 
International Day 

BIS is a school that prides itself on international inclusiveness and our ‘International Days’ are a perfect 

opportunity for us as a school to celebrate the various cultures within it. 
 
This year, Mr Sennett did a wonderful job organising classes to find out about a country or territory in Asia. 

Classes then shared their research electronically with other year groups for them to find out about their learning -

much was learnt and it was enjoyed by all! 
 
Halloween 
Halloween will be held on Friday 30th October. 
 
Children are invited to join the spooky fun by dressing up in their Halloween costumes on this day. 
 
Unfortunately, there will be no school disco this year due to current restrictions but children will be able to have a 
dance in class at the end of the day on Friday 30th October. 
 
Should you not want your child participating in any Halloween activities, please inform your child’s teacher in 
advance of Friday 30th October. 
 
Outdoor Clothing 

Winter is coming! In order for the children to enjoy playing outside safely, please ensure your child comes to 
school with a hat, scarf, gloves, and preferably snow pants. 
 
Russian Government Holidays 

Please be aware that the school will be closed on the following day due to Russian Government Holidays: 

• Wednesday 4th November 2020 

Important Dates 

26 October 

30 October 

4 November 

16 November 
 

Kind regards, 

Mr Kelly 

Event Audience 

All children back 

Halloween – children can dress up 

Government holiday Pupils and Parents 

Assessment week Pupils 
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NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL» 

NORTHERN CAMPUS: Infant School (495) 450 1662; Junior School (495) 450 3447; Secondary School (495) 450 96 58. 

SOUTHERN CAMPUS: Infant & Junior School (495) 421 8211; Secondary School (495) 425 5100; 

Russian Curriculum School (All ages) (499) 124 3496. 

ADMINISTRATION: Admissions (499) 987 44 86. 
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